
  

Willow Springs 
Spring Newsletter

Board Nominations

WSHA will have an open board position to 
be voted on during this years annual 
meeting. To nominate yourself or someone 
else, provide the info below to the WSHA 
board no later than June 6, 2024.  The info 
can be mailed to 6522 Willow Springs BLVD 
NW, Huntsville AL 35806 or it can be 
dropped in the green box behind the 
clubhouse mailbox. If you mail it close to 
June 6th, please reach out to a board member 
and let us know so we can make sure it isn’t 
excluded due to mailing delays.  We look 
forward to your support in the upcoming 
election.

If desired, nominees can provide the board 
with a statement that we will include with 
their name on the ballot to give their 
neighbors a better understanding of who 
they are voting for.  Serving on the board is 
hard work, but it is a rewarding way to learn 
more about your neighborhood and to help 
keep the area a beautiful and well 
maintained place to live:

Name: ________________________________
Address:______________________________
Contact #:_____________________________
Statement (optional):____________________

Everyone should be vigilant and join in the 
Neighborhood Watch to share the 
responsibility, strengthen the community and 
help lookout for each other.

Our current watch leader is Ms. Alice 
Peoples: 256-603-2380.  Do not call 911 for 
non-emergencies!

Welcome to the latest edition of our 
community newsletter!

Any questions or comments can always be 
dropped in the green lock-box in front of the 
clubhouse.  Feel free to send us a note.

Be sure to visit the website for more 
information:

www.willowspringshsv.com

This is where you can find copies of the 
Bylaws, Rules & Regulations, CCRs, 
financial reports and meeting minutes.

Some of this information will be posted on 
the clubhouse bulletin board.

Reminders
1. Please make sure your HOA dues are 
paid on the 1st of each month.

2. Please make sure you help keep the 
common areas clean.

3. Please tend to your yards to eliminate the 
weeds and keep your grass trimmed.

4. And please remember to pick-up behind 
your pets! 

Get ready with us!  If you would like to help 
in getting the pool ready for the season, 
please contact Sandy @ 314-258-0564

Our new planned 
opening date for 
the Community 

Pool is the 
Memorial Day 

Weekend.

Annual Meeting

June 17, 2024  6:00 PM 
in the Clubhouse

We’ve recently 
received some 

troubling news of car 
break-ins within our 

community. Be careful 
leaving valuables 
visible in your car.

http://www.willowspringshsv.com/
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